
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
August 31, 2017 
 
Due to the impending severe weather from Hurricane Harvey forecast to impact the Greater Cincinnati area, 
the Harrison High School Varsity Football game versus Findlay High School has been moved from Friday, 
September 1 to Saturday, September 2.  The game time remains 7:00 PM at Harrison High School. 
   
Team Madison Night has been rescheduled for next Friday, September 8.  Harrison Junior School Athletic 
Recognition Night has been postponed and will be rescheduled for a later date.  

Athletic Values:  Trust, Respect, Ownership, & Leadership. 
Athletic Motto:  Win the Day! 

Mark Meibers, Athletic Dir/Asst Principal 
(513) 367-4169 

 


